
From: Nathan Willmott 
Sent: 20 March 2021 19:30 
To: Planning 
Cc: Ems 
Subject: Planning Trees - Application ref: 2021/1128/T 

 

Dear Sirs 

 

We are writing in connection with the above referenced application for the walnut tree in the 

rear garden of 10 Brookfield Park to be felled to the ground.  

Although it is a beautiful tree we are in support of the application. The tree has grown to be 

very large, towering over our house and with its branches covering a significant part of our 

rear garden and the rear gardens of several other properties. For example, a lot of walnuts and 

branches of the tree fall in our garden each year. The tree blocks out a lot of light. We are 

also worried that the tree roots could cause damage to our property (as well as other 

properties in the vicinity).  

 

It is a very substantial tree and therefore is now out of proportion with the relatively small 

gardens in the area. We are also concerned that if branches fall from the tree they risk 

injuring our children playing in the garden or ourselves.  

 

The tree has not been cut back for a long time (five or six years?) and has grown to a size that 

it is now a real problem.  

 

For these reasons we are in favour of the application and would very much like to see the 

work done before the summer.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Nathan and Emily Willmott 
 

Bryan Cave Leighton Paisner LLP  
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